
 

CANTON STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION 
Wednesday, October 4, 2023 

SRC Centers Building, Lower Level, Canton 

The Student Government Association meeting was held on Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at 
12:15 p.m., at the Canton Campus, Centers Building, Lower Level, Canton, Illinois.  

General Functions: 

Holly Norton called the meeting to order at 12:21 p.m.  

Members present: Jonathan Mathews, Margaret Toothaker, and Roman Voitkovskyi.  

Members absent: Grace Briggs, Amanda Koll, Savannah Smith-Coulter, and Emeralda Uribe.  

Also present: Holly Norton, Canton SGA Advisor and Missy Wilkinson, Dean, Student Services. 
There were no other guests present.  

Old Business: 

Due to failure to achieve quorum, no action items came before the association.  

New Business:  

Due to failure to achieve quorum, no action items came before the association.  

Public Comment: 

There were no requests or public comments. 



Holly Norton discussed with the group the upcoming election of officer positions and stated 
that elections would be held at the next meeting on Wednesday, October 18, 2023.  

Holly also discussed that she will create a new Canvas course for SGA, and that will be the 
primary method of communication moving forward. All students in attendance indicated they 
preferred Canvas for the SGA communication and documents.  

Holly reminded the students of the upcoming blood drive on Wednesday, October 25, 2023. 
Holly has the marketing materials and will get those printed and posted soon. Holly asked the 
group the preferred method to get donors. The students will host an informational/sign-up 
table during the week of October 16, 2023, in both the Taylor Hall lounge around 10:30-11 a.m. 
and Centers Building, Lower Level during lunch. Both of those areas seem to have the highest 
student traffic. Holly will put together a sign-up sheet for students to volunteer at the table, 
and she will also secure a laptop so donors can sign up at the table. Missy Wilkinson will get 
cookies or another treat for the table during that week. Holly will check with ImpactLife on the 
responsibilities of the students on the day of the blood drive.   

Holly reviewed the Peoria Zoo trip details with the students. The trip will take place on Friday, 
October 20, 2023, and there are currently 30 signed up to attend.  

Holly asked the students what other ideas for projects/events they would like to include for 
2023-24. Margaret Toothaker stated she would like to host a game day. Margaret stated that 
she would like to have the game day to include pool, ping pong, board games, and cards. She 
said it would be great to get students engaged and give them a reason to hang out in the 
Centers area. Missy Wilkinson stated that the pickleball set has arrived, and she will work with 
Mike Strauman for a date that will be ready. Margaret would like to have the game day this 
semester, and it was suggested to do it around Halloween. Missy will also talk to Jake Douglas, 
eSports Coach, about the option to have the arena open for gaming that day as well. 

Holly asked the students if anyone would like to volunteer to begin reviewing the SGA 
Constitution for possible revisions that would then come back to the group for a vote. Jonathan 
Mathews volunteered, and Holly stated she would also be part of that along with the SGA 
Advisor from Macomb, and Macomb SGA member(s).  

Adjournment:  

Meeting adjourned at 12:45 p.m.  

Missy Wilkinson, Acting Secretary  
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